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A New York bankruptcy judge on Wednesday denied a group of construction worker unions effort to elevate to
priority status $13 million in unpaid wage claims in a Chapter 11 case for contractor Navillus Tile Inc., finding the
lack of an “employee-employer” relationship instructive. To view the article, click here (subscription required). 

If you have any questions about this case or any other matters involving bankruptcy and creditors’ rights, please
contact C. Nathan Dee at 516.357.3817 or via email at NDee@CullenandDykman.com or, Elizabeth Aboulafia at
516.296.9124 or via email eaboulafia@cullenanddykman.com.

Navillus is represented by C. Nathan Dee and Elizabeth Aboulafia
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